
Adam Rude <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Special exception use for a retail business off the corner of Twin Lakes Blvd. and
McKay Rd..
Vickie Boling <vboling2@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 12, 2024 at 3:11 PM
To: "arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com" <arude@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Please Mr. Rude, do not allow the building of a Dollar General Store on the corner property at Twin Lakes Blvd and
McKay Rd.  My husband, James Boling and I think it  would be so dangerous to the many Seniors & Children living in the
area. I thought Progress Road was supposed to be a by-pass around Shelbyville, not a shopping area.  There are already
too many semi-trucks and dump trucks traveling on Progress Road, passing through that intersection. They don't
need any distractions.. I used to walk that trail and had to quit because of all the trucks.  Shelbyville already has 2 Dollar
General Stores. Why do we need another one? Walmart & Kroger are just down-the-road.
. 

Thank you,

Victoria Boling
1635 Senior Court


